
                                        

Our stories this term:   
 

 

 
              

Please see our class page on the Discovery 

website for videos of these books being read 

aloud for children to watch. 

 

          

 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Meet the staff…… 

Teacher: Sophie Simpson  

Learning Support: Emma Burton and Nuzhet Bushir 

 

 

                 

Year 5/6 Newsletter – Summer Term 2023 

   

Happy Summer! 

What a wonderful year we have had so 

far with the children!   

Everyone is working so incredibly hard 

and have achieved so much in such a 

short time. We are so proud of them all.    
  

 

 
                      

Our Curriculum:   

In science, we will be learning all about 

plants and flowers. We will explore the part 

that flowers play in the life cycle of flowering 

plants, including pollination and seed 

dispersal.  

 
 

As part of our wider curriculum work, we will 

be looking at maps of our local area, the 

Transporter Bridge and we will create art 

work based on industry.  
                          

                      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Home/school communication books  

 

All children have a home/school book so you can 

communicate any needs your child may have 

during the school day.  Thank you for including 

the home /school book in your child’s book bag 

every day.  

 

 

 

 

We are continuing to use the Showbie app to send you photographs and information 

about your child’s learning.  If you are having trouble accessing this, please give the 

academy a call and we can support you.  

Newham Grange Leisure Farm 

Last half term, we enjoyed our visit to 

Newham Grange Leisure Farm. The 

children explored the farm and handled 

a range of different animals including 

guinea pigs, rabbits, llamas, donkeys 

and horses.  

 

 

 

PE:  Our PE day is Wednesday 
 

    


